
 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm        E-mail: greywolf@sequimschools.org     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

Octoberr 14th         Family Newsletter  

Greywolf families, 

 October is a busy month here at Greywolf!  Tonight is our first family movie night, we will be showing 
“Lightyear” in the gym beginning at 5:30.  Family movie nights were a Greywolf tradition prior to Covid 
and we are so excited they are back!  You are welcome to bring camping chairs, blankets, pillows, whatever 
will be comfortable for you.  Our PTA pops fresh popcorn; it’s our own version of the movie theater experi-
ence!  All students must be accompanied by an adult. 

This afternoon your child came home with details on the upcoming PTA Jog-a-Thon.  This fundraiser is  
dedicated to raising money for additions to our playground.  Greywolf is 30 years old and in the recent years 
we have had to remove equipment/structures that have surpassed their life-span and we’d like to bring in 
some new equipment for student recesses.  The Jog-a-Thon has a paper component for those who like to 
fundraise in person and turn in cash/check donations.  It also has an online component that can be shared via 
social media, email, or texting so people in your life who live afar can contribute easily.  The PTA’s goal is to 
raise $15,000 with this event and we are excited for what that can do for the recess experience!   

Lastly, conferences will be October 31st and November 1st.  Be on the look-out for 
communication from your child’s teacher so your conference time can get sched-
uled at a time that works with your schedule.   

Thank you for your support over the first month of school, we are off  
and running on a great school year! 

Thank You! 
~ Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal  

Señora Lopez,  
360-582-3301 

jlopez@sequimschools.org 

¿Preguntas? 

Greywolf Website: www.gwe.sequimschools.org      ▪    PTA: www.greywolfPTA.com 

Starting Monday! 

Kindergarten releases at 2:55pm 

 

SPIRIT DAY: Oct. 28 

We would like to  
encourage all students to 
wear black, orange, yellow 

and white to school on 
Friday, Oct. 28th.  

Please no masks.  

Remember: Closed toed 
shoes. Students will be 
participating in our PTA 

Jog-a-Thon. 

NO SCHOOL 
Parent/Teacher  
Conferences 

Oct.31 & Nov.1st 
 

Your child’s teacher will be 
contacting you to schedule 
an appointment on one of 

these two days. 

 

 Looper  
Lane 2 
Change 

Kindergarten  
releases at  

2:55pm 

Beginning Monday, October 17, we  
will make one additional change to our 
looper lane 2 process in an effort to 
continue to improve.   

Kindergarten students will dismiss to 
looper lane 2 at 2:55.  All other  
students  will be dismissed at 3:00pm.   

If you have a first or second grader 
to pick up in looper 2, please do not 
arrive before 3:00.  If you do, you will 
be asked to loop continuously  
until your student is outside after 
3:00pm. 

http://www.gwe.sequimschools.org
http://www.greywolfPTA.com


OCTOBER 2022  

Monday Tuesday Wed Thurs. Friday 

17) 18) 19) 20) 

Great 
American 
Shake Out 
Drill 

21) 

 

24) 25) 26) 27) 

 

28) 
Annual 
Jog-A-Thon 
is  
ON! 

31) No School 
Parent/
Teacher  
Conferences 

November 1 

No School 
Parent/
Teacher  
Conferences 

2) 3) 4) 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAliley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org 

 

¿Preguntas? Llama a la 
Sra. Lopez, 360-582-3301 

LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 

Please come by to check our Lost and Found.  

We have water bottles, lunch  
boxes, plenty of sweat shirts,  
and more! 

All items will be donated  
November 2nd after  
Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

October is Kindness Month!   

Please spend some time with your child talking 
about ways to be kind and polite to one another.   

Greywolf’s daily Facebook  
challenge suggests one example  
each day.www.facebook.com/
HomeofGritandHope 

Bad Weather 

With cooler weather approaching, our first and most im-
portant priority is to ensure the safety of all our students. 
It is our goal to inform our families as soon as possible using 
a variety of communication avenues.  

The following options depending on weather conditions:    

1. Schools will OPEN AT REGULAR TIMES. Buses will 
either operate on regular routes at regular times, or on 
pre-determined snow routes. If buses operate on snow 
routes in the morning, we will operate on snow routes in 
the afternoon regardless of changing weather condi-
tions.   

2. Schools will open on a 2-HOUR DELAYED START. 
Greywolf Elementary, 2-hour delayed start time Monday 
through Friday would be 10:30 a.m. Bus pick-up times will 
be 2 hours later than the normal times and may operate 
on regular routes or on snow routes. A full breakfast 
may not be served on a delayed start schedule. An-
nouncements concerning evening activities, practices, 
etc. will be made on the day of the delay.    

3. Schools will CLOSE. If the decision to close is neces-
sary, all scheduled school events, practices, community 
events that utilize school facilities, etc. will be can-
celled.    

Our buses are the safest means of transportation during 
inclement weather. Our drivers are highly trained, and all 
precautions are taken to ensure the safety of our students. 
On Snow Route Days parents must be there to pick up 
their student(s) at the drop off locations by the listed times 
(for those students not walking to their homes). If a parent 
or responsible adult of a non-walker does not meet their 
child at the drop off location, the student will remain on the 
bus and return to the bus garage with the driver.    

Rarely is school cancelled as a result of our inability to safe-
ly operate our buses. However, a number of factors must be 
considered when making our inclement weather decision.  

Where can I get information about school  
and weather decisions?  
If bad weather conditions, unusual building circumstances, or 
other unforeseen activities occur during the night or day, 
Sequim School District will list modified schedule and bus 
route information on the school district website, 
www.sequimschools.org and usually by 6:15 a.m.  
In the event of a school closure or 2-hour delayed start, the 
district’s  
automated phone system will begin calling and texting 
households as early at 6 A.M.  

A message will also be sent via e-mail. For this purpose, it is 
important that your student’s school office has up-to-
date contact information in Skyward. 
 
You may also find information on: 

o AM (KONP 1450, KOMO 1000) 

o FM (KUOW 94.9, KPLZ 101.5, KSQM 91.5, KONP 101.7)  

o TV News (KOMO 4, KING 5, KIRO 7, Q13 FOX)  

o Sequim School District Facebook page 

o www.sequimschools.org 

o District Office: (360) 582-3260 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org
mailto:mduchow@sequimschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/HomeofGritandHope
https://www.facebook.com/HomeofGritandHope
https://www.facebook.com/HomeofGritandHope
http://www.sequimschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/SequimSchools/
http://www.sequimschools.org/departments/transportation___bus_routes/inclement_weather-_school_closure_information


https://lolalambchops.com/lightyear-kid-friendly-parents-guide/#:~:text=With a running time of,can be a little dark.
https://lolalambchops.com/lightyear-kid-friendly-parents-guide/#:~:text=With a running time of,can be a little dark.
https://www.rottentomatoes.com/m/lightyear


https://pw4kids.org/white-hatter-webinars/

